From: Mark Larson

To: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson. Heather. EMNRD; Tucker, Shelly; Zane Kurtz

Subject: Re: 2RP-1486 - Final Remediation Report, Ross Gulch 8 Fed Com Well #2H, EOG Resources, Inc., October 26,
2016

Date: Wednesday, October 26, 2016 3:59:24 PM

Attachments: 2RP-1486 - Final Remediation Report, EOG Resources, Inc., Ross Gulch 8 Fed Com Well #2H, October 26,
2016.pdf

All,

Larson & Associates, Inc. (LAl) submits the attached report to the New Mexico Oil Conservation
Division (OCD) District 2 and U.S. Bureau of Land Management (BLM) on behalf of EOG Resources,
Inc. (EOG). The report presents the final remediation of a crude oil spill at the Ross Gulch 8 Fed Com
Well #2H located in Unit N (SE/4, SW/4), Section 8, Township 26 South, Range 31 East, in Eddy
County, New Mexico. Please contact Zane Kurtz with EOG at (432) 686-3667 or me if you have
questions.

Respectfully,

Mark J. Larson, P.G.
President/Sr. Project Manager
507 N. Marienfeld St., Suite 205
Midland, Texas 79701

Office — 432-687-0901

Cell —432- 556-8656

Fax —432-687-0456
mark@laenvironmental.com
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